The Technical Committee met at the offices of UK Athletics in Solihull on Tuesday 11th January 2005.
Members present: Adam Walker, Andrew Clatworthy, Alan Bell, Chris Cohen, 
David Littlewood, Karen Drew, Malcolm Rogers, Maggie Still, Liz Patrick, Keith Davies and Bryan Smith
 

Apologies:            Roger Simons and Graham Heeley
Items that were discussed are as follows including a brief outline.

Vision for officiating 

A group is forming slowly with Keith Reed officials nominated from the South West for his Road Running and grass roots knowledge and David Jessed from Wales.

Meeting Managers report forms
A re-draft of the old meeting managers report from is being undertaken by Andrew Clatworthy.

Off Track
A new grading system has been circulated for all off track officials.  

Job Descriptions for officials at International televised events
Job Descriptions would be reviewed and re-drafted with a view of adding them to the website.

Official’s uniform
It was hoped to make Adidas kit available to officials.  There is an internal range of UKA merchandise clothing available from the UKA shop.  AC asked for an audit to polo shirts and fleeces in order to work out if an additional stock is needed for the televised events.

Paralympic World Cup
This fixture has been added to the outdoor 2005 mailout, FastTrack and UK Athletics have agreed to oversee the athletics.  This was distributed to all National officials to obtain availability.

New Pass & License
This was presented for viewing.  The new 12-page booklet will explain the officiating pathway and gives information on the UKA rulebook, insurance cover, health and safety as well as a clear concise family tree of officiating.  A database has been created and information retrieved from completed transfer forms will be added to the database for UKA use.  There is currently no decision made on the deadline for the old qualifications to be phased out.

Summer 2005
The selection policy for 2005 has been sent out to the Peer Groups, the Technical Committee will select key officials for 2005.  Non-televised meetings will be allocated on the returns.  A selection criteria has been decided and each Peer Group member will be updated on the policy agreed.  The selection criteria is as follows:

70% of all officials selected from the International Officials Groups, 30% of selections from the Technical Officials Group.  The Technical Officials Group will select officials for televised events from a core group of officials.  Chief must be capable of Chiefing at a Televised meeting.

A venue had not been decided for the Combined Events match scheduled for July.

The Technical Committee discussed the Technical Officials Conference for 2005 to be held on 9 April 2005 and the future of officiating.

YAL
The YAL have no young officials being channelled through the system.  AW has secured £10,000 to develop a new strategy.

Rules
There have been no recommendations for rule changes.

 

